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Atkins, Caelan

From: Anne Hepburn < >
Sent: 30 March 2023 16:56
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Proposed AQIND 

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir or Madam 
I am writing to give my strong opposition to the above proposed development. I cannot understand why it is 
necessary and feel that only the Russian Oligarch who has proposed this will profit from its installation. It will cause 
so much disruption and damage to our area and then we will be dependant on a foreign agency who will control it. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Anne Hepburn 
 
Sent from my iPad 




